Good evening everyone,

I hope you had a nice re entry into the work week.  First, a bit of housekeeping.  We have been so lucky to receive positive feedback in response to our efforts to support you all and we appreciate it greatly. We are here to support and it’s why we work at the DOE.  Colene sends out our daily email, as you know, each day. Many of you send a quick “thank you” in response.  Colene has to read 60 or 70 emails that just contain the word “thank you”. She reads them because she wants to make sure that there are no questions contained in the body of the email we have to address. So to help Colene’s email inbox  (I’m sure you can all relate), please only respond to the daily note if you have a direct question or an issue you would like me to address in our weekly meetings.  We appreciate your help with this. Truly.

Attached is Barbara McGowen’s awesome PowerPoint. Please share with your Superintendents. We are still trying to arrange a training.

I will have information at tomorrow’s meeting for our local entitlement training.

I hope you all have a wonderful evening!

See you tomorrow…

Erin and the Special Services Team.
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